
 

14 September 2020 

 

Chris Hesford 

Australian Securities Exchange 

Level 40, 152-158 St George’s Terrace 

PERTH  WA  6000 

 

Dear Chris 

REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION EXTENSION 

Ansila Energy NL (ANA or the Company) refers to the voluntary suspension request granted on 

7 September 2020. 

The Company requests that an extension to the voluntary suspension of its securities be granted pursuant 

to ASX Listing Rule 17.2. The voluntary suspension extension is requested pending the Company releasing 

an announcement regarding a potential capital raising and material investment following review by ASX 

of submissions from the Company about these matters. 

The Company requests the voluntary suspension remain in place until the earlier of the Company releasing 

the announcement or the commencement of trading on Monday, 21 September 2020. 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted, nor any 

other information necessary to inform the market about the voluntary suspension. 

Please contact me should you have any queries about this request. 

For and on behalf of the Company 

Ben Secrett 

Company Secretary 

 


